
 
 

 

St Alban’s C of E Academy Newsletter 

Autumn Two:  Friday 17th December 2021 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Important Dates 

 Tuesday 4th January 2022 – First day of spring term 

 

 Thursday 27th January 2022 – Water Safety Assembly 

for all year groups 

 

 Friday 18th February 2022 – Last day of Spring 1 term 

 

 Half Term Break – Monday 21st February 2022 to Friday 

25th February 2022  

 

 Friday 11th March 2022 – Wolverhampton Play Service 

leading Forest School workshop for Year 3 

 

 Tuesday 15th March 2022 – Year 4 Bikeability Course – 

Group A (Letters will be sent out in the new year) 

 

 Wednesday 16th March 2022 – Year 4 Bikeability Course – 

Group B (Letters will be sent out in the new year) 

 

 

The end of the autumn term.  

What a busy term it has been! Children have worked extremely hard this 

term both academically and socially and all staff are extremely proud of 

the progress they have made.  We would also like to say a big thank you 

to all of the staff for their hard work and dedication during this busy 

term.  Some of the highlights of this term have included: 

 Anti Bullying Ambassador Training 

 Diwali enrichment day 

 Nativities and Christmas performances for all year groups 

 Welcoming our parents back in for achievement worships on 

Wednesdays  

 Live parliament sessions via Teams 

 Harvest festival sessions via Teams 

 Mini art exhibition in school 

 Fostering strong links with Wednesfield Rotary Club 

 Prefects planning an delivering their very own raffle 

 Face to face parents evening for the first time since lockdown 

 

 

 

 

Kindness Kits 

We are so grateful for the kindness kits that were donated by 

children and their families: the Feed the Hungry Charity were 

blown away by your generosity when they came to collect them. 

We received an email from them which read: 

It was lovely to visit your school this week and I just wanted to 

write to say a huge thank you for the Kindness Kits that were 

packed by the children.  I have found it such a blessing to see 

what the different schools have provided and I know that these 

will be a great delight to the children who will receive them in 

Lebanon. 

It has been great partnering with you and I do hope that this can 

continue in the future. 

Take care all and have a wonderful Christmas break. 

Elaine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates at St Alban’s Church 

Please see below for a list of events that St Alban’s Church are holding: 

 Sunday 19th December – Carol Service 

 

 Friday 24th December – Midnight Communion  

 

 Ashmore Park Pantry (Foodbank)  

  Open Tuesday 9-11, Friday 4-6 

Please see the link below for the Church’s calendar: 

https://www.saintalbanschurch.co.uk/whats-on/calendar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Miss Tranter as she 

returns to Manor after her secondment to St Alban’s and would 

like to say a massive thank you for all of her hard work. We 

look forward to welcoming Mrs Passey to Reception in the spring 

term. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.saintalbanschurch.co.uk/whats-on/calendar


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nativities and Christmas performances  

A big well done to every class that took 

part in their very own Christmas 

performance. The children were all so 

proud to stand at the front and sing 

and perform in front of their parents 

and carers. We thank you all for 

maintaining social distancing and 

respecting the measures put in place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After school clubs 

After school clubs will resume in the spring term - the week 

beginning 10th January 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100% attendance for the Autumn Term 

The children that have achieved 100% attendance are listed below: 

EYFS 

Sukhreet  Gurekam  Kara  Ronnie  Isla-Mae  Philip  Alice 

Kael  Chin Yau  Elisheba  Carrie  Ava 

Year 1 

Emily-Rose  Dannie  Tate  Jake  Hayley  Komalpreet 

Elsie  Jacob  Maisie-Jay  Lana   

Year 2 

Alice   Jacob  Harry  Agam  Daniel   

Year 3 

Summer  Lauren  Jack  Mia  Ethan  Liberty   

Year 4 

William  Mishal  Dolly-Rose Layah  Faith  Kaiden  Ethan  

Georgia  Evie  Oliver  Kai  Alana   

Year 5 

Winnie  Amy  Summer  Ellis  Daniel 

Elizabeth   Nevaeh  Alexi-Holly  Scarlett  Archie  Annabelle 

Year 6 

Travis  Lewis  Jessica  Elenor  Lee  Jayden  Jacob 

Krystal  Mansirat  Alexander  Chloe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


